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＜会員の皆様へ＞
  　 この度｢アジア人口学会｣から日本人口学会に会員入会の公式依頼が参りました。
　加入をご希望される会員は、下記に記載されている方法で手続きを採られるよう

　お願いいたします。

 Jin Morioka

 President of the PAJ

 Dear Prof. Morioka,

       I am writing to inform you that as an elected member of the council of the Asian Population Association (APA), I deem it my duty and responsibility to coordinate the efforts of APA to increase the number of members of this organization in East Asia. I, therefore, humbly ask for your cooperation in that matter. 

     Currently, the APA has nearly 600 members across the Asian continent, but only 8 of them are residing in Japan (6 Japanese nationals and 2 foreigners). I believe that a drive to raise the membership level in Japan is a necessity as well as a worthy goal, and I hope that your organization, with your kind help, could make a considerable contribution towards that goal.

    The APA membership is free for those who apply during this year, and from January 1st 2010 the annual membership fee will be 25 US dollars. 

    The APA is planning a number of seminars and workshops in the near future, as well as an international conference in India in 2010. Information on these events, which offer opportunities for presenting papers and acquiring valuable information, as well as other APA activities, is available on the APA’s official website: www.apa.cps.chula.ac.th
   Application for membership can be submitted through the above website by filling in the form on the following web page:

http://www.apa.cps.chula.ac.th/index.php?option=com_juser&task=UserRegistration
  On behalf of the APA, I wish to ask you and PAJ members to kindly join and actively participate in APA activities.

  In anticipating your reply, I thank you.

  Sincerely yours,

  Naohiro Ogawa

  Member of the APA Council
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